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Investing in our schools  
 

The NSW Government is investing $7.9 billion over the next four years, continuing its program to deliver 
215 new    and upgraded schools to support communities across NSW. This is the largest investment in 
public education infrastructure in the history of NSW. 
 
The NSW Department of Education is committed to delivering new and upgraded schools for 
communities across NSW. The delivery of these important projects is essential to the future learning 
needs of our students and supports growth in the local economy. 
 
Progress summary 
 
The main works for the new TAS building are underway and the ground floor slab and lower ground floor 
walls are now in place. Over the coming weeks, our contractor will: 
 

• install the level one stairs and lift structure  
• construct the ground floor walls and columns  
• construct level one walls and stairs 
• pour concrete for the level one suspended slab. 

 
This work may be noisy at times and control measures have been put in place to minimise impacts on 
local residents in accordance with the project’s approval requirements.  
 

Works to upgrade Building A ‘Administration’ are also continuing. This work includes:  
 

• the installation of ceilings and windows  
• painting, joinery, tiling, furniture installation and other internal finishes 
• external works for the entry to the new building. 

 
Construction Hours 
 

These works will take place between the hours of 7 am and 5 pm Monday to Saturday. No work will take 
place on Sundays or public holidays, unless otherwise notified. 
 

Due to the nature of concrete pours, works will start at 7 am and may continue until works are 
completed. The residents living next to the school will be notified separately via letterbox drop, before the 
pouring of the new TAS building’s level one suspended slab.   
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